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          City of 
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  Missouri 

 

4323 Woodson Road 

Woodson Terrace, MO 63134 
Office: 314-427-2600 

Fax: 314-427-0571 

www.woodsonterrace.net 

   MINUTES  

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 

 

CALL TO ORDER 

 

 

 

 

ROLL CALL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES  

 

 

Public Works/City Administrator 

March 18, 2021 

 

 
All rose and recited the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

A meeting of the Public Works Committee of the City of Woodson Terrace was 

held on March 18, 2021 at Woodson Terrace City Hall, 4323 Woodson Road. 

Alderman Zaiz presided and called the meeting to order at 6:45 P.M. 

 

Aldermen Present                         Not Present 

Donna Conlon                              Caroline Martin 

 Ronald Hogan     

 Gregory Mills    

Robert Welby                                            

Joan Willey  

Maryanne Zaiz 

 

 

Alderman Zaiz asked for a motion to approve the minutes from  

February 18, 2021. Alderman Mills made that motion, seconded by Alderman 

Conlon.  

Donna Conlon   Aye  

Ronald Hogan    Aye 

Gregory Mills     Aye 

Robert Welby     Aye                                         

Joan Willey        Aye 

Maryanne Zaiz   Aye 

 

City Administrator Doug Zaiz reported the following: 
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MAIN REPORT Saint Louis County Health is allowing pools to open this summer.  With this is mind the 

pool will be ready 5/1 for lifeguard training.   

 

The City will have camp, but it will be limited to 40 campers this year to allow for 

social distancing.   According to St. Louis County, they will be able to swim and do 

field trips.   

 

The Pool is looking for guards. Send people to City Hall to fill out an application. 

 

Per DOH, Pavilions are still at 50% so that is something we could consider. We will 

also check if we can open the public restrooms down at the park. 

 

There have been complaints about Ameren cutting down trees, but they were putting up 

new poles and we can plant some lower vegetation.  Doug Zaiz explained that these 

areas are RIGHT of WAYS meant to give utilities and government entities room to 

work on insfrastructure.  

 

Trashcans were delivered this week; City Hall received many calls about this.  City 

Administrator Doug Zaiz explained we had prepared a mailing, but the mail isn’t always 

delivered these days.  We don’t have phone numbers for everyone. When the Company 

said they could put it out with their delivery it seemed like a win/win. 

 

 

______________________________________ 

City Clerk 

 


